

Kidzone Korner

January 2011

Kidzone Preschool &
Childcare Center
125 Veterans Blvd.
South Haven, MI 49090
269.637.7501
www.kidzoneonline.com

From the Directors Desk...

 Welcome to 2011! I hope 2010 was a pleasant and productive year for all of our families. Winter seems to be in full swing here in Michigan. Please be sure to send snow pants and boots every day. We go out as long as the temperature is above 20 degrees (including the wind chill). Please label all clothing with at least your child's initials. • Remember to check WWMT for weather

related closings. We do not necessarily close when South Haven Public School does. We try to remain open in order to best serve our working families. We do, however, close any time LMC South Haven is closed. • A special thank you to everyone that donated to our adopted family for Christmas. Your contributions helped make it a great holiday for this family.

thanks to the families who sent in goodies and provided lunch for our staff. The generosity of our Kidzone families is amazing and greatly appreciated by all of our staff.

Kelli Ford, Director

JANUARY BIRTHDAYS



Grace
Jan 24
Miss LaShonda
Jan 29

JANUARY THEMES

Brr-r-r! It's winter!

Living in the cold
People who help
Learning time
Letters: W, E, X
Color: White

Kidzone Photo Gallery





Another

special



JANUARY EVENTS

Don't forget:

Mondays

"Color Day"

Fridays

"Show and Tell Day"